TOWN OF COOPERSTOWN
MANITOWOC COUNTY, WI

NOTICE OF HEARING
DISCONTINUATION OF PORTION OF PAUTZ ROAD

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that pursuant to Section 66.1003(8), Wis. Stat., a public
hearing shall be held on June 14, 2022, at 6:30 p.m. at the Cooperstown Town Hall, 11626
Highway Z, Maribel, Wisconsin. Regarding the passage of a Resolution discontinuing and
vacating a portion of Pautz Road, being 12 feet wide and 6,141 feet long, consisting of 1.710
acres, and being a part of the NE1/4 of the SW 1/4 and the SE 1/4 of the NW 1/4, Section 25, T.
21 N, R. 22 E. The Resolution will be acted upon on the same date following the close of the
hearing. A map with the legal description of the portion of Pautz Road to be discontinued and
vacated is available for inspection during regular business hours at the office of the Town Clerk.

Dated this 13th day of May, 2022

TOWN OF COOPERSTOWN

By: @Mﬂﬂfoﬂ/ﬁl%&/

Susan Kornely, Town Cledkl




